Boorhaman Residency Project will take place from the 18th of September until the 8th
of October, 2017.

During this time, Melbourne based artists Dylan Martorell and Chaco Kato will be living
and working in the rural town of Boorhaman, North East Victoria, making artwork at the
Boorhaman Golf Course and Community Hall. These artists will be using materials
found on site or in the community, and working with the unique architecture of the
grounds.

Throughout the three weeks, there will be several workshops and artist talks, and a
closing party to mark the end of the program. All are welcome at this Open Day event
on Saturday the 7th of October!

We are delighted to be bringing a vibrant program of events and dialogue to a beautiful
rural town in North East Victoria and look forward to how it unfolds.

The schedule of events may change a little leading up to the event, so please check the
website for updates and feel free to email us here: hello@residencyprojects.com if
you have any questions!

- Eugene Howard and Kate Hill, 2017

This project is supported by the Victorian Government through Creative Victoria and by the Besen Family Foundation
through Creative Partnerships Australia.
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